
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

10/07/15 A letter addressed to Superintendent Bill Gronseth from Kathy A. Doyle, 

sharing a copy of a Minneapolis Tribune commentary related to charter 

schools.  Ms. Doyle asked that the information be shared with School 

Board Members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


